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WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

DEPARTMENT OF
LABOR AND INDUSTRIES

[Filed January 22, 2021, 1:01 p.m.]

MEMORANDUM

The department of labor and industries (L&I) is withdrawing 
CR-102 WSR 20-19-132 regarding reporting, classification, and rating 
for department of energy contractors working at Hanford, (chapter 
296-17 WAC, General reporting rules, audit and recordkeeping, rates 
and rating system for Washington workers' compensation insurance; and 
chapter 296-17A WAC, Classifications for Washington workers' compensa-
tion insurance) filed on September 22, 2020. L&I extended the comment 
period to February 1, 2021, with an effective date of April 1, 2021.

This withdrawal is due to the need for more stakeholder involve-
ment and coordination. L&I will continue working with stakeholders to 
refine proposed rules for potential future rule making.

If you have any questions, please contact Tracy West, rules coor-
dinator, at 360-902-6954 or Tracy.West@Lni.wa.gov.

Tracy West
Rules Coordinator

Washington State Register WSR 21-04-019

Certified on 4/22/2021 [ 1 ] WSR 21-04-019


		2021-04-22T11:55:26-0700
	Electronic transmittal




